
Weekly Newsletter 
       

 Friday 20/10/2023 

Message from the Principal 

This is our final newsletter of this half term – I can't      

believe how quickly it has gone and what a half term it has 

been!  

Please can I remind our families not to park on the yellow 

zig zag lines and the double yellow lines outside the 

school. We ask that parents are considerate to our local 

residents, by not mounting pavements or blocking     

driveways.  

It was wonderful to welcome so many parents, carers and 

grandparents to our year 2 Harvest assembly and the year 

6 poetry  performance this week. All the children were 

amazing and performed with such confidence.  

Have a wonderful half term and we will see you back in 

school on Monday 6th November.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Ciantar 

Attendance 

Whole school attendance this week 

is 96.1%. We aim for our children 

to have 100% attendance.  

To report an absence, you will need to 

call the school absence line before 9am 

(01234 302300 - extension 1).  

Hedgehogs 96.3% 

Squirrels 97.7% 

Hawks 90.7% 

Kestrels 98.3% 

Beech 98.6% 

Ash 95.2% 

Otters 94.8%  

Badgers 89.7% 

Eagles 95.2% 

Falcons 96.7% 

Willows 94.7% 

Oak 90.3% 

Celebrating success 

The winners of our ‘Great Work’  

Robins – Iyla 

Owls– Amelia 

Hedgehogs– Artas 

Otters – Kayden 

Badgers–  Eli 

Squirrels–  Kaydon 

Hawks– Harvey– James 

Eagles – Noah O 

Falcons - Rebecca  

Kestrels - Nikodem  

Beech - Rome 

Willow - Elizabeth 

Ash - Holly 

Oak - Zuzanna 



 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Salvete Omnes’  (Hello everyone). In Year 4 we have been learning Latin. We have been    

translating comics using key vocabulary to help us.  We listened to the story of Daedalus and Icarus and 

made our own Icarus Flyers.  

Date Event   

23.10.23—3.11.23 HALF TERM 

06.11.23 All children back to school  

07.11.23 & 08.11.23 Parent/Carer consultation meetings  

17.11.23 Children in Need (mufti) 

20.11.23 Year 4 MTC parent meeting  

Upcoming Dates 

Follow us on Twitter @elstowsch 

Here is a list of key dates for this half term. Please note that new events may be added and that       

existing dates may be changed or cancelled.  We will update you if this is the case.  

Year 3 

Year 3 have been studying the great wave by Hokusai. They have looked into woodblock printing. 

The children have designed and used polystyrene to create their prints.   


